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NOTE: As provided in LFC policy, this report is intended for use by the standing finance committees of the 
legislature.  The Legislative Finance Committee does not assume responsibility for the accuracy of the information in 
this report when used in any other situation.

Only the most recent FIR version, excluding attachments, is available on the Intranet. Previously issued FIRs and 
attachments may be obtained from the LFC office in Suite 101 of the State Capitol Building North.

F I S C A L I M P A C T R E P O R T

APPROPRIATION

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases)

Duplicates/Conflicts with/Companion to/Relates to 

SOURCES OF INFORMATION

Children, Youth and Families Department (CYFD)

SPONSOR: Stewart DATE TYPED: 02/13/00 HB 364/aHAFC
SHORT TITLE: Youth Drug Prevention Program SB

ANALYST: Segura

Appropriation Contained Estimated Additional Impact Recurring 

or Non-Rec

Fund

AffectedFY00 FY01 FY00 FY01

$ 2,000.0 Recurring OSF
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SUMMARY

     Synopsis of HAFC Amendment

The amendment strikes general fund and inserts "agency cash balances". The amendment do4es not change 
the original intent of the bill.

Synopsis of Bill

House Bill 364 appropriates $2.0 million from the general fund for the establishment of a youth drug 
prevention program in the local communities and schools.

Significant Issues

The bill mandates the department to develop an application process for communities and school districts and 
procedures for reviewing the applications and distributing the appropriation. 

The bill also mandates the department ensure that the appropriation is expended on programs that reflect the 
rural and urban nature of this state and that are sensitive to the cultural and ethnic diversity.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

House Bill 364 appropriates $2.0 million from the general fund and is recurring.

ADMINISTRATIVE IMPLICATIONS
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CYFD states that they would need to work closely with the Department of Health (DOH) because of their 
expertise in administering this type of program. The DOH is the single state agency for receipt of federal drug 
prevention funds and could help CYFD in its implementation phase. 

POSSIBLE QUESTION

Should the funding be appropriated to the Department of Health?
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